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The Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC or Commission) recently voted to renew the
Equity Market Structure Advisory Committee’s (EMSAC) charter until August 2017 with the
current membership.[1] The SEC’s decision comes on the heels of ICI’s letter—submitted in
October—urging the Commission to renew the EMSAC’s charter to ensure that the
Commission and its staff will continue to benefit from the expertise of this Committee.[2]
Without the renewal, the Committee’s charter would have expired in February 2017.
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endnotes

[1] See SEC Votes to Renew Equity Market Structure Advisory Committee, SEC Press
Release (November 29, 2016), available at
https://www.sec.gov/news/pressrelease/2016-249.html.

[2] See Letter to Mary Jo White, Chair, Securities and Exchange Commission, from Paul
Schott Stevens, President and CEO, Investment Company Institute, dated October 19, 2016,
available at https://www.ici.org/pdf/30325.pdf.
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